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Filming outside Marsamxett Harbour and inside the Grand harbour, Valletta - The 

story of my wife 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners and operators of 

vessels, that filming activities will take place outside Marsamxett Harbour at point A (as 

indicated on attached chart) and at Boiler Wharf inside the Grand Harbour, Valletta. 

 

The filming will take place on Friday 23rd August 2019 and Saturday 24th August 2019. 

 

The filming involves the use of the vessel UTEC Surveyor as a prop and she will be 

towed by the tug boats Sea Wolf and Sea Jaguar whenever it has to be moved. 

 

Friday 23rd August 2019: 

0600 hours UTEC Surveyor will be towed from Cassar Shipyard to be moored at Boiler 

Wharf. 

0900 hours UTEC Surveyor towed from Boiler Wharf to outside Marsamxett Harbour 

where filming onboard the vessel will commence. 

In the afternoon the UTEC Surveyor will be towed again to Boiler Wharf where filming 

will take place from arrival to midnight. 

 

Saturday 24th August 2019: 

0900 hours UTEC Surveyor towed from Boiler Wharf to outside Marsamxett Harbour 

where filming onboard the vessel will commence. 

In the afternoon the UTEC Surveyor will be towed again to Boiler Wharf where filming 

will take place from arrival to midnight. 

 

Monday 26th August 2019: 

In the afternoon the UTEC Surveyor will be towed back to Cassar Shipyard. 

 

Mariners are to note the above and give a wide berth while the UTEC Surveyor is being 

towed and while it is anchored at point A (as indicated on attached chart). 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mariners and vessel operators are to comply with instructions and directions issued by 

Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS)   on VHF Channel 12 and any enforcement agency 

that will be in the area. 

 

 

 

 
Charts affected:        BA 177, 2537, 2538 

 




